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July 26th 2006 
 
Discontinuation AS Series 
Replacement with ASL Series 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Due to the implementation of the RoHS regulation we are fading out the production of our 
Slide switches AS (page 93 in our 2005 catalogue). Our switches of the ASL Series (page 
95 in our 2006 catalogue) will replace the obsolete parts.  
 
Those series are very similar and therefore an easy changeover is guaranteed.  
 
Discontinued part numbers:                          replacement parts : 
 
AS 1 D      ASL 1D 
AS 1 D-RA                                                         ASL 1 D-RA 
AS 1 E      ASL 1 E 
AS 1 E-RA      ASL 1 E-RA 
AS 2 D      ASL 2 D 
AS 2 D-RA       ASL 2 D-RA 
AS 2 E      ASL 2 E 
AS 2 E-RA      ASL 2 E-RA 
 
Please note that after our stock is sold out no more switches of the AS Series will be 
available. 
 
In case of further questions, requests for quotations or data sheet please feel free to 
contact your local knitter-switch representative. 
 
Best regards, 
 
k n i t t e r – s w i t c h 
 


